
 

Personalised Assessments 3rd-11th June 2025 

 

During 3rd and 11th of June, learners in Years 2-6 will be completing their Personalised 

Assessments. 

Your child will take a short, online personalised assessment for Numeracy (Reasoning), 

Numeracy (Procedural) and Reading. The purpose of the assessments is to help all children 

progress through understanding what they can do, the things they need to work on and their 

next steps. 

After your child has taken an assessment their teacher will have information linked to 

activities which they may use with your child in class to help further develop their skills. 

You will receive feedback on your child’s assessments in their end of year report. 

If you have any questions regarding the upcoming assessments please do not hesitate to get 

in touch with your child’s class teacher. 

 

 


